

STATE OF NEW MEXICO PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 300 DON GASPAR SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786 Telephone (505) 827-5800 www.ped.state.nm.us

DR. VERONICA C. GARCÍA SECRETARY OF EDUCATION

BILL RICHARDSON Governor

May 3, 2010

Ms. Cynthia Nava Superintendent Gadsden Independent Schools PO Drawer 70 Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Ms. Nava:

Congratulations! Gadsden Independent Schools Enhancing Education Through Technology (EETT) project which was funded in September 2008 has been recognized nationally in the 2010 SETDA National Educational Technology Trends Study. As proposed, the NMPED will increase your funding by an additional amount of \$18,000.00 to expand on-line supplemental resources associated with the Giga project which focuses on Mathematics.

As you know the Title 2D (EETT Fund) provides assistance to school districts with high numbers and percentages of children living in poverty and with the greatest need in acquiring technology. Gadsden Independent Schools has made significant progress in achieving this goal through the 1:1 initiative at Chaparral Middle School.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact, in the program office: Andrew T. Rendón at (505) 827-6572 or via e-mail at andrew.rendom@state.nm.us.

Truly.

Secretary of Education

VCG/ar/mc

ce:

Dr. Jim Holloway, Assistant Secretary, Rural Education Division Austin Buff, Director, Administrative Services Division Susan G. Lucero, Bureau Chief, Administrative Services Division, Flowthrough Unit

- Dareia



STATE OF NEW MEXICO PUBLIC EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 300 DON GASPAR SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501-2786 Telephone (505) 827-5800 www.ped.state.nm.us

DR. VERONICA C. GARCÍA SECRETARY OF EDUCATION

BILL RICHARDSON Governor

May 3, 2010

Ms. Cynthia Nava Superintendent Gadsden Independent Schools PO Drawer 70 Anthony, NM 88021

Dear Ms. Nava:

Congratulations! Gadsden Independent Schools Enhancing Education Through Technology (EETT) project which was funded in September 2008 has been recognized nationally in the 2010 SETDA National Educational Technology Trends Study. As proposed, the NMPED will increase your funding by an additional amount of \$18,000.00 to expand on-line supplemental resources associated with the Giga project which focuses on Mathematics.

As you know the Title 2D (EETT Fund) provides assistance to school districts with high numbers and percentages of children living in poverty and with the greatest need in acquiring technology. Gadsden Independent Schools has made significant progress in achieving this goal through the 1:1 initiative at Chaparral Middle School.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact, in the program office: Andrew T. Rendón at (505) 827-6572 or via e-mail at andrew.rendom@state.nm.us.

Truly.

Secretary of Education

VCG/ar/mc

ce-

Dr. Jim Holloway, Assistant Secretary, Rural Education Division Austin Buff, Director, Administrative Services Division Susan G. Lucero, Bureau Chief, Administrative Services Division, Flowthrough Unit

Dareia